
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

Hoveaber 15, 1955 

Mr. Jason Kellahin 
P.O. Box 597 
Santa Fe, New liexieo 
Dear Sir: 

In behalf of your client, Continental Oil Company, we enclose 
two copies of each of the following orders lamed November 10, 1955, 
by the Oil Conservation Conaaissioni 

Order fi-714. Case 967 
Order R-715, Case 968 
Order R-716, Case 969 

All of these eases were heard on October 17th 

W. B. ftaeey 
Secretary - Director 

Very truly yours, 

WHMsbrp 
Ends, 


